## **Board of Directors**

Mark S. Kaufmann Chairman Brooke Alexander Flory Barnett Anita Contini John B. Davies, Jr. Sidney J. Frigand William S. Gibson Stanley E. Grayson Richard M. Hayden Herbert Hirsch John Jay Iselin Anthony D. Korner Richard S. Lawrence Edward J. McGuire, Jr. Justin J. Murphy Peter Neill Edward A. O'Neal, Jr. Lisa Phillips Leslie B. Samuels Ida F.S. Schmertz Allan C. Schreiber John L. Warden

Jenny Dixon

Executive Director

July 17, 1989

Mr. Norman Salant 512 East 12th Street, #5 New York, New York 10009

Dear Norman:

On behalf of the board and staff of the Lower Manhattan Cultural Council, I would like to thank you for your crucial role in the Fete de la Musique events presented by the Lower Manhattan Cultural Council.

Your concert for 40 saxophones was a delight, as response from the audience, the sponsors and the press has shown. Your efforts made an innovative and challenging sound accesible to a large and diverse audience. Such artistic risk taking and communication is certainly what we attempt to accomplish in all our public performances.

Thanks again.

Best Wishes,

Kevin Duffy Associate Director

OWERATTAN NANTURAL CULTUCIL COUNCIL

New York City, N.Y. 10004 (212) 269-0320